
 
 

                                  contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 

                                                     www.darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk 
 

                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher:  Sarah Tomlinson B.Ed (Hons), N.P.Q.H. 

 Deputy Headteacher: Sarah Jardine B.Mus, P.G.C.E, N.P.Q.M.L. 

Deputy Headteacher: Natasha Mulholland B.A Hons  

 

CHRISTMAS NATIVITY – YEAR 2 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Please see below details of your child’s nativity role and the costume they will need 
for the production on Baarmy Bethlehem. Your child has been given the part 
highlighted below. 
 
PARTY SHEEP – A sheep outfit (black leggings with white top) and one of the 
following: party hat/sun glasses, funky tights 
 
CITIZENS – Traditional costume (long tunic and belt) 
 
CAESAR – A bright tunic with cloak and gold leaf headband 
 
SERVANTS – Traditional belted tunic, earthy colours 
 
INNKEEPERS – Long tunic with apron 
 
DONKEY – Donkey costume, brown top and bottoms with tail and ears 
 
SHEEP - A sheep outfit (black leggings with white top) 
 
SHEPHERD – Long tunic, tea towel and crook 
 
ANGEL GABRIEL – Angel costume or something white, glittery or sparkly with 
wings. 
 
STAR – Star costume or something sparkly with a star wand 
 
KINGS – King costume or black top and bottoms with cloak and crown 
 
CAMELS – Brown or beige leggings, trousers and top with tail 
 
NARRATOR – Party clothes with tinsel  
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Costumes need to be brought into school in a named plastic bag and handed to 
your child’s class teacher by no later than Wednesday 4th December so that they 
are in school for dress rehearsals. If you are struggling to source a costume, please 
let us know. There is no expectation to buy anything, homemade is perfect! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
Mrs Jardine 
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